
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 4/10/2025 
Re:  Common Council Board appointment 
 
Council Members, 

On the morning of Thursday, April 10, 2025, Council President Singer and I convened to 
begin assembling a slate of recommended Council appointments to the City’s various 
boards, committees, and commissions. This process is a critical component of our shared 
governance and ensures continued collaboration, representation, and leadership across all 
areas of civic engagement. 

Our objective is to have these recommendations finalized and ready for Council action 
during the same meeting in which the Council elects its new president. This coordinated 
approach allows for a seamless transition and effective continuity in the City’s policy-
making and advisory bodies. 

In formulating the recommendations, the City Manager and Council President jointly 
reviewed each Council member’s stated preferences, professional background, relevant 
experience, and overall fit with the respective responsibilities of the roles. We also 

considered what would best serve the needs and interests of the City of Whitewater as a 
whole. 

Attached to this memo is the proposed slate of appointments. 
We look forward to your review and discussion of these recommendations. 

 

Best- 

 
 
John S. Weidl 
City Manager, City of Whitewater 

JSW/RLM 
 


